
November 8, 2022. Is this date circled on your calendar yet? Do you know why it’s so 
important? 
  
It’s true, Election Day will be here before we know it, and this year, we have a vitally 
important task to accomplish. Are you ready? 
  
As pro-Second Amendment, pro self-defense, and pro-saving lives voters, we have a duty 
to show up at the polls and support candidates who will affirm our ability to defend 
ourselves and our families with a firearm.  
  
And with national concealed carry reciprocity being stonewalled in Congress, it’s never 
been more important to send more pro-2A candidates to Congress, to finally give this 
much-needed policy some support. It’s our job to make it happen.  
  
That’s why I wanted to make sure you saw the work the United States 
Concealed Carry Association for Saving Lives is doing…  And had a chance to 
sign their pledge to show up, make your voice heard, and support pro-2A 
candidates at the polls on Nov. 8.  
  
I really want to encourage you to sign the pledge. You can click here to sign it. 
  

>>>  Sign the Pledge to Support Pro-2A Candidates on Election Day >>> 
  
Signing this pledge isn’t about politics. It’s not about Republicans, Democrats, or 
Independents. It’s about all of us showing up and voting for values that we believe in… 
Values that make our communities and families safer.  
  
By getting as many signatures as possible, WE can all help to make a difference in 
November.  
  
Be sure to sign the pledge here. And send it to your friends and families too!  
  
Remember — we are all in this together. And together we will do everything we can to 
preserve our God-given right to bear arms, so we can protect ourselves, our loved ones, 
and our communities. 

Take care and stay safe, 

https://link.info.deltadefense.com/f/a/BQW2RYm1fSNg0BTAiAdStA%7E%7E/AAQRxQA%7E/RgRlAjipP0S5aHR0cHM6Ly91c2NjYXNhdmVzbGl2ZXMub3JnL3BsZWRnZS8_bGlkPWlzYm8zMXRwMWppZSZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249MjAyMi0wOS0xMl80cG1fTm9uTWVtc19BbGxfQ0NSJnV0bV9jb250ZW50PW1lbWJlcnNoaXAmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1icm9hZGNhc3QmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1sZWFkX2NvbnZlcnNpb24mdElEPTYzMDAzOTlkN2Q3MTZXA3NwY0IKYxepsx9jnf42qVIVZWVyYWluZXNAYm1zdGFob2UuY29tWAQAAAII
https://link.info.deltadefense.com/f/a/BD4vD_k0AL0gwj3rNP-KHw%7E%7E/AAQRxQA%7E/RgRlAjipP0S5aHR0cHM6Ly91c2NjYXNhdmVzbGl2ZXMub3JnL3BsZWRnZS8_bGlkPXFhM2pvOGM5djJ5aSZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249MjAyMi0wOS0xMl80cG1fTm9uTWVtc19BbGxfQ0NSJnV0bV9jb250ZW50PW1lbWJlcnNoaXAmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1icm9hZGNhc3QmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1sZWFkX2NvbnZlcnNpb24mdElEPTYzMDAzOTlkN2Q3MTZXA3NwY0IKYxepsx9jnf42qVIVZWVyYWluZXNAYm1zdGFob2UuY29tWAQAAAII
https://link.info.deltadefense.com/f/a/eLes2UVjp5ZoW-43AalWpA%7E%7E/AAQRxQA%7E/RgRlAjipP0S5aHR0cHM6Ly91c2NjYXNhdmVzbGl2ZXMub3JnL3BsZWRnZS8_bGlkPXZobmhnczJjZWI4NCZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249MjAyMi0wOS0xMl80cG1fTm9uTWVtc19BbGxfQ0NSJnV0bV9jb250ZW50PW1lbWJlcnNoaXAmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1icm9hZGNhc3QmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1sZWFkX2NvbnZlcnNpb24mdElEPTYzMDAzOTlkN2Q3MTZXA3NwY0IKYxepsx9jnf42qVIVZWVyYWluZXNAYm1zdGFob2UuY29tWAQAAAII
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